
[10-14-2015] 

Fritz, Don and Eric 
My wife and I have received the final draft proposal language from the Society for the 
Protection of NH Forests for the specific Powder Major's farm (fields) easement of +/- 
32 acres. Our family has signed the P&S to conserve (sell to SPNHF) the +/- 200 acres 
adjacent to the farm open fields extending to the Oyster River including land in Durham 
and Lee. 
  
We have not signed the farm easement yet as we need to ensure that the easement, 
which is designed for agriculture and agri-tourism and thus would leave us some 
flexibility of use, is not going to be undermined by town bylaws. 
  
My family and SPNHF are requesting us to coordinate on this so they can continue their 
funding efforts on both properties and we can sign the farm easement.   
  
Thus we have a fairly urgent need to have a meeting with planning and zoning. 
  
In short - its time to do a show and tell to the widest audience as soon as possible,  
look at the big picture and explain what we need to get this done. 
  
Please advise 
Thanks 
 
 


